
You are not alone. We're here for you.

A New Circle of Parents group is starting soon!
Your family is invited to join us for a FREE dinner to hear more
about how a Circle of Parents group could support you.

WHEN:

WHERE:

LEARN MORE:

1575 Yarmouth Ave, Boulder,
CO 80304 

Thursday, July 13th (5:30pm-
7pm)

Contact Stef Moriarty at stef@efaa.org
and 720-213-6069 

WHAT:

Dinner &  Drop-ins Welcome!


